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Misprint Correction

Page 39, last sentence of last paragraph

For example, you can define a data type such
as ANGLE (which varies between 1 and 36), ...

For example, you can define a data type such as
ANGLE (which varies between 1 and 360), …

Page 55, middle of paragraph in "Buffer Pool"
section

...therefore, the fewer times the database
manager needs to be read from or written to a
disk, the better the performance.

...therefore, the fewer times the database
manager needs to read from or write to a disk,
the better the performance.

page 114, next to last paragraph

The Control Center can be startedby choosing
Start|Programs|IBM DB2|General Administration
Tools|Control Center.

The Control Center can be started by choosing
Start|Programs|IBM DB2|General Administration
Tools|Control Center.

Page 115, first paragraph

If you're planning to have other users on your
system who are required to have fewer
privileges, you can create groups of usernames
and use the Control Center to grant
authorities.

If you're planning to have other users on your
system who are required to have more
privileges, you can create groups of usernames
and use the Control Center to grant
authorities.

Page 222, first bullet in step 9

In this example, the schema for all the tables
is SSSSVVVVIIIISSSSSSSSEEEERRRR.

In this example, the schema for all the tables
is AAAADDDDMMMMIIIINNNNIIIISSSSTTTTRRRRAAAATTTTOOOORRRR.

Page 226, answer to third question in "Q&A"

If you have already created the table and then
decide to change a column from nullable to
null, you will need to re-create the table to
do so.

If you have already created the table and then
decide to change a column from nullable to not
null, you will need to re-create the table to
do so.



Page 264, step 2

For our example, choose the CDLIBdatabase. For our example, choose the CDLIB database.

Page 284, first code line after "Quantified
Predicates"

----expression > ALL (fullselect)
expression > ALL (fullselect)

Page 549, answer for question 1 on Day 21

You can see the fixes available for the
various DB2 products on the
www.ibm.com....////software/data/db2/udb/winos2unix/support
site.

You can see the fixes available for the various
DB2 products on the
www.ibm.com////software/data/db2/udb/winos2unix/support
site.

This errata sheet is intended to provide updated technical information. Spelling and
grammar misprints are updated during the reprint process, but are not listed on this

errata sheet.


